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Dear IPS user, 

Hundreds of members have already registered to the coming IPS meeting (December 21st).

The registration is still open, but the discounted period is soon ending (November 30).
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We ask you to update your IPS account details, especially the First Name, Last Name and Affiliation.
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We hope to see you at Ben Gurion University in December:
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IPS organizing committee

 

 

 

The 6th Indo-Israeli meeting on “Frontier of Condensed Matter physics”
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 will be held on December 8-12, in the Israel Academy of Sciences and Humanities, Albert Einstein square, 43
Jabotinsky St. in Jerusalem.

For more details, see the meeting website:

   
  
Newsletter Items:    
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